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| want to take a minute to thank you for the thoughts, prayers, and support that you have given to help care for
the children living in the 7 Homes that Caring Action for Children supports in Mexico. Thanks to you, these
children are able to go to school. Education is the key to improving the quality of life in this country, and we are
striving to do so, one child at a time. Schools may be free, but the children cannot attend without the proper
uniform and school supplies, which are expensive, and they can not focus and learn if hungry or fearful . So our
goal is to give these precious children of God a safe place to live, good nourishing food to eat, school uniforms,
the opportunity to learn about God and His love for them, and of course—hugs, loving caregivers, and friends.

Dear friends,

Caring Action for Children is committed to helping these children and young adults. However, our donor base is
shrinking as our supporting friends age and pass on. We are striving to reach out to a new generation of people
who care about making a difference in the lives of children, but in the meantime, it is a challenge to keep up the
level of support that each Home needs. If you are able to make an additional donation this Christmas season, it
would be a special blessing for these children.

Thank you for CARING!

by, bt

Caring Action for Children Board President




